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Meeting Cancellation 

With concurrence from Chair Larry Rich, the Homeless Commission meeting 
scheduled for Monday, July 22, 2024, has been CANCELLED.

If you are interested in the latest information form the League of Oregon Cities after 
the U.S. Supreme Court decision in the case of Grants Pass v. Johnson, please 
click here: 

https://www.orcities.org/application/files/3217 /204 7 /9381 /GuidetoPersonsExperienci 
ngHomelessnessinPublicSpaces.pdf 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, August 26, 2024, at 11 :00 a.m. 

Dated: July 19, 2024 


